
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Kurt A. Plum, 

Yvette Gillespie on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 4:07 PM 
'Kurt Plum' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: SUBJECT: Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/18/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02060-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ygillesp@psc.state.fl.us 
Phone: (850) 413-6195 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and w ill be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Kurt Plum <krplumfl@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 4:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl .us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl .us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state .fl .us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: SUBJECT: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am the property owner at 9813 Little Gasparilla island, Placida Florida. I am also a General 
Contractor that has extensive experience in working in environments such as present on Little 
Gasparilla Island. I can tell you the attempt to install at a low pressure system will be a failure and a 
undue hardship on the residents off the island. The cost to install the system will greatly exceed any 
bid to install, as extreme difficulties will be incurred. The residential equipment will require massive 
ongoing maintenance, not only for the system pumps but also a generator to run them system when 
electricity is out, which is frequently. The water service the island currently has was poorly installed 
due to difficult conditions and a sewer system is much more difficult to install. 
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You have no information to substantiate any consideration to abandon the current septic systems the 
island has used for many years.  No studies have been performed. I strongly urge you to deny the 
EU's application for wastewater service on the island.   
 
Respectfully 
 
Kurt R Plum 
KRPLUMFL@AOL.COM 
813-624-5878    
 
 
 
 
 




